

Sarah Moreau, Communications and Marketing Supervisor Cell (248) 494-1487 | moreaus@oakgov.com

News Release

Commissioners Yolanda Charles, Janet Jackson to host virtual Southfield Community Conversation

Meeting will give residents opportunity to learn about county Board efforts, ask questions

October 25, 2021, OAKLAND COUNTY, MI. – Oakland County Commissioners Yolanda Charles (D-Southfield) and Janet Jackson (D-Southfield) will host a virtual community conversation at 10 a.m. on Thursday, December 2 to speak with Southfield residents and discuss the Board's 2021 efforts. In addition, County Executive David Coulter will address attendees, and representatives from the county's community engagement team will talk about how broader initiatives relate to Southfield residents. The commissioners will also host a question-and-answer session as part of the meeting.

"Often the county isn't visible in the structures of government in the United States, however the county is actively working for residents through the pandemic," Charles said. "I'm looking forward to this opportunity to meet more of our community members and share what we've worked on this year at the county."

The town halls will be hosted virtually using Zoom. Attendees must register with a valid email address to receive a link to the meeting. To attend the remote event, register at bit.ly/SfieldCC.

"Our Southfield residents are some of the most diverse and engaged people throughout the county," Jackson said. "I invite all community leaders and engaged citizens to come learn more about how we're shaping Board and county programming to serve their needs, plus get to know their county commissioners."

County Executive Coulter will also welcome residents to the meeting, and members from the county's community engagement team will discuss how Southfield residents can engage with Oakland County.

"As we emerge, together, from the COVID-19 pandemic, it's so important to hear from all corners of Oakland County," said Coulter. "Your voices and concerns will help us become more responsive to the needs of our residents."

For more information about the Board of Commissioners, please visit www.oakgov.com/boc or call 248-858-0100.